
The Poughkeepsie Galleria's Halloween Spooktacular event will be
Thursday, October 31, 2024 from 4-6:30pm. 

We will be bringing back our annual event which will include stations
throughout the center with games, music, and more for the community

to take part in. 

If your store would like to participate by handing out candy or other
non candy treats; please fill out the form below and return it to the

mall office by October 21st, so we can add you to our map that will be
distributed at the event. If you cannot bring this form to the mall

office, please email katherinemccullough@pyramidmg.com. Thank you!

Please check the box with your response:

Yes! My store will be handing out  
 for this year's Halloween Spooktacular.

Mall-o-ween

Spooktacular

Store Name:

No, we will not be participating in this year's
Halloween Spooktacular. 


